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First name: Chris

Last name: Barchet
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Title: 

Comments: Hello -  

 

I'm writing in response to proposed rule changes concerning eBikes on USFS trails.  I'm a frequent user of USFS

trails, motorized and non-motorized. I also volunteer time to build and maintain trail in my area. 

 

I understand that new rules could jeopardize the current status of some trails and the funding for non-motorized

trail systems.  For this an other reasons I do not support USFS's proposed motorized classification of e-bikes.

 

Instead, I recommend;

 

Adopt Class 1 e-bikes as non-motorized transportation. 

Adopt Class 2 and 3 e-bikes as motorized transportation.

Allow Class 1 on non-motorized trails upon completion of an environmental review and public comment process,

driven by local forests and/or districts.

Prohibit Class 2 and 3 on non-motorized trails.

 

Thank you for your consideration.

-Chris

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


